Feb 13, 2018 mtg was called to order at 7:30 pm by Sup. Gynith Borden.

Present were trustees Quigley, Farmer, Schultz, and Christensen. Clerk Jody Thatcher was absent due to illness. Highway Comm. Nugent took the mtg notes.

Pledge was said and minutes from previous mtg were delayed until next month.

Finance report reviewed. Motion to accept from Jan and second by Steve. Motion passed.

Audit of road bills and township bills was completed.

No guest speakers.

Road commish report. Snow was plowed.

Comm Building.- Pastor Rich is being appointed to the board.

Carol Gainious had inquired about rides to the Dr. through the township. It was suggested she call the county.

No old business.

Cemetery report. Alan talked about a new mower and maybe the need to cash in a CD. Needs a mower with no wider then a 48"cut. Gynith suggested maybe the town fund could be used to help fund the mower but that would have to be done at the annual town mtg.

Gynith announced the annual town mtg is April 11,2018.

Jan moved to close the mtg and 2nd by Larry. Motion passed. Mtg adjourned at 8:08

Submitted by Ray Nugent Jr.